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What’s On @ BWPS?
Student Welfare
As many of you are aware last Monday, new Department of 
Education guidelines came out concerning practices and 
processes across NSW schools. As a number of schools across 
NSW have recently closed for deep cleaning the Department, 
acting on latest NSW Health advice, has put in new measures 
to ensure schools are safe and operational.  We continual to 
seek parental support on ensuring all children, with even the 
mildest of flu like symptoms, are tested for COVID-19. 
Importantly, parents now need to provide the school with a 
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copy of the negative COVID-19 test results before a child returns to school. This may be done through 
a screenshot sent to your child’s teacher or through a hard copy sent to the Office. Thank you for your 
continued support in following this advice and best practice.

Latest Guidelines
It is critical that we continue to have updated and accurate contact details for all parents and carers. 
This includes mobile numbers, work numbers, addresses and emergency contacts. If your contact 
details have changed please contact the Office as soon as possible. We also ask that if anyone in the 
school community has a confirmed case of COVID-19 that you keep your child home and notify the 
school immediately. 

Appreciation
Thank you for all of your support! Parents have been vigilant in not sending unwell children to school 
and sending in negative test results. Continual vigilance will keep us all safe and our school open so 
thank you!

Change of Date of Opportunity Class Testing

To comply with the latest advice from NSW Health to minimise the risk of COVID-19 transmissions, the 
annual OC class placement test will now take place at our school on the 18th November, 2020. Please 
continue to monitor the department’s website for the latest advice.
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2020 Camp Update-feedback from Ms Goodman
 
Unfortunately due to ongoing COVID-19 safety restrictions, our planned 2020 Term 4 overnight excursion to 
The Great Aussie Bush Camp has had to be cancelled. We share in your disappointment as the overnight 
camps are always one of the highlights of our year - for both teachers and students. We have organised to 
re-book with them for 2021 and are looking at other opportunities for fun in-school activities for Term 4. Stay 
tuned!
 

K-2 Cross Country/Athletics Carnival
 
The children had a lovely day participating in running activities last Wednesday. The weather was kind to us 
and it was lovely to have a fun event which focused on active participation. Please enjoy the photos!

Click here to see more photos!
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Gymnastics Photos
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SASS Appreciation Week


